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Fairbanks Urban Area Storm Water Management  

Agency Review & Project Submittal Requirements – January 2025 

The City of Fairbanks, City of North Pole, Fairbanks North Star Borough (FNSB), and Alaska Department of 

Environmental Conservation (ADEC) have separate areas of jurisdiction and project review authority for 

storm water management in the Fairbanks Urban Area. This two‐page handout is intended to help 

developers identify the appropriate regulatory agency and submittal requirements for their projects. The 

following chart outlines the separate areas of jurisdiction and project review authority for each agency. 

The second page includes a project submittal matrix and agency contact information. 
 

Project 
Location 

Urban 
Area 

Project 
Type 

Review 
Authority 

Inside 
Urban Area 

Privately 
Funded 

City of 
Fairbanks 

Fairbanks 
City Limits 

Publicly 
Funded 

ADEC 

Outside 
Urban Area 

All ADEC 

Inside 
Urban Area 

Privately 
Funded 

City of 
North Pole 

North Pole 
City Limits 

Publicly 
Funded 

ADEC 

Outside 
Urban Area 

All ADEC 

Inside 
Urban Area 

All FNSB 

Borough Road 
Service Areas1 

Outside 
Urban Area 

All ADEC 

1 If the project is located within the Borough and does not impact a Road Service Area, 

the review authority is the ADEC. 
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The City of Fairbanks, City of North Pole, and FNSB have worked collaboratively to develop similar 

storm water management project submittal requirements for new development and redevelopment 

projects within the urban area. Below is a list of the key storm water management project submittals 

applicable to the urban area, as well as an agency submittal matrix. 
 

✓ Permanent Storm Water Control Plan (PSWCP) 

✓ Erosion & Sediment Control Plan (ESCP) 

✓ Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) 

✓ ADEC Notice of Intent (NOI) 

 
Fairbanks Urban Area Storm Water Management Project Submittal Matrix 

 

Agency Submittal 
10,000 SF to 1 acre, 

privately funded 
1 or more acres, 
privately funded 

1 or more acres, 
publicly funded 

 
City of 
Fairbanks 

PSWCP  ✓ 

ESCP ✓  

SWPPP  ✓ 

NOI (copy)  ✓ ✓ 

 
City of 
North Pole 

PSWCP  ✓ 

ESCP 

SWPPP  ✓ 

NOI (copy)  ✓ ✓ 

 
FNSB 

PSWCP  ✓ ✓ 

ESCP 

SWPPP  ✓ ✓ 

NOI (copy)  ✓ ✓ 

 
ADEC 

PSWCP2  ✓ 

ESCP 

SWPPP  ✓ 

NOI (original)  ✓ ✓ 

2The ADEC requires submittal of a PSWCP (a/k/a “Engineering Plan Review”) for all publicly‐funded 

projects, regardless of size. See 18 AAC 72.600 for more information. 

 

For more information, contact the following agency representatives: 
 

John O'Brien, Environmental Analyst 
City of Fairbanks, Engineering Division 
800 Cushman Street, Fairbanks, Alaska 99701 
Phone (907) 459‐6747 
Email jobrien@fairbanks.us 

Cody Lougee, Public Works Supervisor 
City of North Pole – Public Works Building 
133 Lewis St., North Pole, Alaska 99705  
Phone (907) 388-7002 
Email northpolepublicworks@gmail.com 

Valerie Webb 
FNSB, Department of Public Works 
P.O. Box 71267, Fairbanks, Alaska 99707 
Phone (907) 459‐1340 
Email valerie.webb@fnsb.us 

Sam Kito III, P.E., Engineer II, Storm Water/Wetlands 
ADEC, Division of Water 
555 Cordova Street, Anchorage, Alaska 99501  
Phone (907) 269‐7542 
Email sam.kito@alaska.gov 
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